
GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND 

DIRECTORATE OF HEALTH & FAMILY WELFARE 

NAGALAND: KOHIMA 

 

No. DHFW.5.Trg/P4-FW-II/2016/063       Dated Kohima, the 5th April, 2022 

 

Notification  
 

Admission for DHPE and PGDCHC Courses for the academic year 2022-2023 at National 

Institute of Public Health Training and Research, Mumbai 

 

 

It is hereby notified that in- service FWA/Computor candidates under IEC Bureau of the 

Department of Health & Family Welfare who are interested to undergo DHPE/PGDCHC training 

course for the academic year 2022-2023 are directed to submit the application through proper 

channel to the Directorate on or before 20th  April, 2022. No applications will be entertained after 

the mentioned date. 

             For detailed credentials and procedure,candidates are instructed to check the Department 

or institute website. 

 

Department website: https://nagahealth.nagaland.gov.in  

Institute website: http://www.fwtrc.gov.in/ 

 

 

SD/ 

(DR. NEIKHRIELIE KHIMIAO) 

Principal Director, 

Directorate of Health & Family Welfare, 

Nagaland: Kohima 

 

 


